

Dear Clients,

It is with deep gratitude that I announce Boise Cat Clinic will be under new ownership effective January 8, 2024.

It has been an honor the past 12 years to have served this community, and the success of our clinic is a testament to the dedication of the wonderful families I have had the opportunity to work with. It has been my privilege to collaborate with you in your cats' care and to further our mission to honor the unique and meaningful bond between cats and their families. I offer my deepest thanks for your support, and your trust in me and in our team. I am very fortunate to have had the opportunity to pursue my passion in feline medicine and to have achieved my dream of owning my own practice. The meaningful relationships I have built with so many of you over the years will continue to be one of my greatest achievements.

I am so very pleased to announce our long term associate, Dr. Layna Irwin, is the new clinic owner. With a similar passion for feline medicine, and the mission to embrace the feline-human bond, Dr. Irwin will continue to set very high standards for feline care in our community. Five years ago, when Dr. Irwin became part of the Boise Cat Clinic team, one of her goals was to eventually become a practice owner. That time has come, and I couldn't be more thrilled for her, the community, and the cats and families she will continue to serve in such a meaningful way.

As we move forward, I will be semi-retired, providing some support by continuing to perform dentistry and surgery on a part-time basis, but will no longer be seeing appointments. I will enjoy taking care of the kitties behind the scenes and whatever the future holds for me. I know you will all be in excellent hands with Dr. Layna Irwin and Dr. Laura O'Brien.

Please feel free to join us Saturday, January 20th at 10:00am-12:00pm at Boise Cat Clinic to congratulate both me and Dr. Irwin as we move into the next stage of our journeys. Coffee and pastries will be provided, and you are welcome to tour the clinic.

Thank you again for the wonderful memories!

Kindest regards,

Dr. Robin R. Roller